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Dear Parents, 
 
We are asking that you please provide the following supplies for your child at the 
beginning of the 2021-2022 school year.  
 

o 2 inch 3 ring binder (No Trapper Keepers)  
o Pencil pouch  
o 2 packs of loose-leaf notebook paper (wide ruled) 
o 2 packs of yellow #2 pencils (prefer sharpened Ticonderoga)  

                        No mechanical pencils 
o 1 pack of colored pencils and/or 1 pack of crayons 
o 1 pack of markers 
o 1 pair of scissors  
o 1 pack of highlighters (6 Pack Assorted Colors) 
o 1 pack of Expo markers  
o 1 pack of red pens 
o 1 pack of glue sticks   
o 2 pocket folders with brads  
o 2 one subject spiral notebooks   
o 3 pack large erasers 
o Ear buds (for computer time)  

 
***Due to limited space please NO pencil boxes or trapper keepers. *** 

 
The following items are considered contributions and will be greatly appreciated: 
Copy paper, Kleenex, paper towels, hand sanitizer, Clorox wipes, gallon Ziploc bags, 
Lysol.  
 
We are asking that our students come prepared for school daily.  Please check with your 
child from time to time to see if supplies need to be replenished.  We are looking forward 
to a great year!! 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation,  
Fourth Grade Teachers 
 

***Orientation is August 5 at 11:00am***                 


